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Doar Paul,

I would like to thrnk you so much for thc wonderful concert and inepiring words you
brought to our parish. Your music touched many hcarts and the Holy Spirit filled us with
euchimotion and love. Listening to the words of your song$ and hearing your own
pereonal story helped msny relde to situationr in their own lives md felt so blessed by
God's grcat love for us all.

I have rcceived mmy positive comments about your presentation at our parish, It was
very spiritually uplifting and your mueic is eo inspirational. We all look forward to
another visit from you.

I wiEh you much suocess in your ministry and know God will bless you in many ways es
you continue to touch the livee of so many,

In His $ervicg

64r
Pat Smith
Coordinator of Adult Faith Formation
St. Patrick Churoh


